
Departmental Picnic held on 16.03.2022 in Chandannagar, West Bengal 
 
 

 
The Department of Civil Engineering held its annual picnic on the banks of river Ganga 

at Chandannagar on 16.03.2022 afternoon. The bus fetched from the University 

campus to the spot at early morning. Chandannagar with its evergreen ghats of Ganga 

and scenic beauty piqued the curiosity of the visitor. The students along with the faculty 

members got indulged in outdoor games, casual chatter, ocassional gossips , jamming 

sessions. The momentary relief imparted after the hectic and frantic college days was 

incredible. A sense of spirit, cooperation got instilled among all the members. The 

sunshine and nosh-up electrified the overall gusto. The scenic beauty along with the 

chirping birds was indeed bewitching to encounter. A feeling of togetherness and 

belongingness got instilled in the students. A profound connection got built between 

the students and the faculty members. Our beloved and respected faculty members 

shared invaluable and inspiring words which got entwined in our souls which will 

further help us attain our future endeavours. 

Four years along the line these days will trip us to the Halcyon Days and the memories 

will earn a significant place in our University life. 
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